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TO:  Chilmark Select Board 
FROM:  Chief Sean Slavin 
SUBJ:  Appointment of Officer Michael Dullea 
DATE:  7/3/2023 
 

I am requesting that the Chilmark Select Board appoint Officer Michael Dullea as a permanent 
full-time Patrolman at the July 11 select board meeting. The appointment would be retroactive to July 1, 
2023.  Officer Dullea has successfully completed his 1-year probationary period which began on July 1, 
2022. 

During the past year I have had ample opportunity to observe Officer Dullea.  Officer Dullea 
interacts well with the community and within our department.  To my knowledge there have not been 
any citizen or employee complaints involving Officer Dullea. 

Officer Dullea has demonstrated that he is very capable of handling various tasks and 
assignments he is willing to learn new things and help out wherever he is needed.  Officer Dullea has a 
calm, easy going, caring demeanor which is a great fit for our town and police department.  

Overall, I am very pleased with Officer Dullea’s performance since starting with our department 
last year.  I feel like he will be an asset to this department for years to come. 
 
 
Thank you for your consideration. 
 
Respectfully, 

   
Sean Slavin 
Chief of Police 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


